



Head of School: Miss Jane Driver

Queen Katharine Academy Mountsteven Avenue, Walton Peterborough, PE4 6HX Tel: 01733 383888 Email: info@qka.education

Web: www.qka.education

22 June 2022

Dear Parent/ Carer,

As the end of term draws near, I wanted to let you know the arrangements for the last week of term as below:-

Year	Mon 18 th July	Tues 19 th July	Weds 20 th July	Thurs 21st July
Y7	Sports day	Activities Day	Activities Day	Tutor Activities- finish at 11.55
Y8	Activities Day	Sports day	Activities Day	Tutor Activities- finish at 11.55
Y9	Activities Day	Activities Day	Sports day	Tutor Activities- finish at 11.55
Y10	Activities Day	Activities Day	Sports day	Tutor Activities- finish at 11.55

- ❖ For Sports days: Students should attend school in QKA PE kit and be prepared to be outside all day with plenty to drink, eat, sun cream and a suitable hat. Students will finish in tutor time as usual at 2.45pm.
- ❖ For Activities days: Students should attend school in QKA PE kit. For those students that are remaining in school can wear school uniform or QKA PE kit. Any students on any external trips for the day are allowed to wear non-school uniform. Students will finish in tutor time as usual at 2.45pm.
- **❖** Thursday 21st July Last day

Students should attend at the normal time and will have the option to either wear their uniform or QKA PE kit. This day will include tutor time activities and the school day will end at 11.55am.

Those students who receive Free School Meals will be able to collect a meal on their departure from their year area.

Continued/





Continued/2

Please also note new changes to the school uniform; we will no longer be using 'skorts' anymore with effect from September. Students will however, be able to purchase 'unisex shorts' from Chroma Sports instead should they wish to – please see website for updated Uniform Policy.

I look forward to welcoming our new year 7 students and the whole of 6th form back on Monday, 5th September 2022 at 8.40am. All other year groups will return on Tuesday, 6th September 2022 at 8.40am. Staff will be on hand to show all students where they need to go on their first day back, so please do not worry.

May I take this opportunity to thank you for your support this year and wish you a happy summer break.

Yours sincerely

Miss J Driver Head of School

